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Eric Guthrie, 
Fort Valley Ruritan 

Club member, 
presents the 
Ruritan Club 
sponsored 
Alan Boyer 

Memorial Award to 
Brian Walsh from 

the Cabin Hill 
4-H Club and the 

Shenandoah County 
4-H Livestock Club. 

Mary Green, Brian Walsh, and 
Zach Wakeman receive the 

4-H Dairy Club Endowed Scholarships 
during 4-H Achievement Night. 

Kathy Nies-Hepner, 
4-H All Star, presents 
the Outstanding 4-H 
Member Award to 
Cody Ross from the 
Shenandoah County 
4-H Livestock Club 
and the Cabin Hill 

4-H Club. 

 

Rory Nansel, 
4-H All Star, presents 
the Outstanding 4-H 
Member Award to 

Hallie Harriman from 
the Lebanon Church 

4-H Club and the 
Shenandoah County 
4-H Exchange Club. 

 

4-H Leaders received years of service pins during 4-H 
Achievement Night. Front row, L-R: Denise Orndorff, 

Donna Rhodes, Carolyn Kipps, and Barbara Derflinger. 
Back row, L-R: Debbie Coffelt, Lou DiPaola, Tracey DiPaola, 

Kim Gochenour, Debbie Fadeley, Richard Funkhouser, 
Denise Gochenour, Steve Wood, and Rory Nansel. 

 

Richard Funkhouser, 
4-H All Star, 
presents the 

Charlotte Rinker 
Award to  

Abbey Schechtel,  
of the St Luke-

Saumsville 4-H Club. 

4-H members received county medals, continued achievement 
awards, and honorable mention awards for their project work during 

the recent 4-H Achievement Night program. 

Addie Guthrie, 
District 4-H 

Ambassador, 
presents the 2010 
Outstanding 4-H 
Family Award to 

Tammy, Jay, Nicole, 
and Cody Ross. 


